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The consular outreach team of the Philippine Consulate General in New York, led by Vice Consul Tanya Faye O. 
Ramiro, (seated, 4th from left), together with volunteers from the Philippine American Association of Central 
Pennsylvania, led by Mr. Ross Shiraki (seated third from left), and from Kapitbayan Filipino-American Association, Inc. 
(Photo by NYCPCG) 
 
10 September, New York – The Philippine Consulate General in New York held aconsular 
outreach in Lancaster, Pennsylvania last 07 September 2019, in partnership with the 
Philippine American Association of Central Pennsylvania and the Kapitbayan Filipino-
American Association, Incorporated. 
 
Theconsular outreach, led by Vice Consul Tanya Faye O. Ramiro, provided one hundred 
seven (107) consular services.  
 
For the first time since the Social Security System (SSS) desk was launched in the 
Philippine Center last 21 June 2019, the SSS representative, Ms. Celenia Dimaano, joined 
the consular outreach, serving twenty-six (26) of our kababayans.  
 
The last consular outreach of 2019 will be a back-to-back weekend event starting with 
Rhode Island on 05 October and Connecticut on 06 October. END 
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The Consular Outreach team entertaining clients (Photo by NYPCG) 
 

 
The first batch of clients waiting for their name to be called (Photo by NYPCG) 
 



For more information, visit  www.newyorkpcg.org  and www.facebook.com/PHConsulateNY 
 

 
Vice Consul Tanya Faye O. Ramiro gives a brief orientation before administering the oath of allegiance of those who 
applied to reacquire/retain their Philippine citizenship under Republic Act No. 9225 (Photo by NYPCG). 
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